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‘Low Sulphur Fuel Oils in Turkish Ports’ QUALITY ALERT 

APPLICABILITY 

INFORMATION 

All ship owner and operators 

Lloyd’s Register FOBAS has received further information regarding the 
requirement to use ‘Low Sulphur Fuel Oils in Turkish Ports’ from 1st 
January 2012.  
 
Effectively, the regulations require that the procedures, actions and 
record keeping as currently applied in order to comply with the Sulphur 
Directive in EU ports and waters (together with those of non EU States 
such as Norway) should, as from 1st January 2012, be equally applied 
when in Turkish ports and waters. Where any specific clarifications are 
required then the Turkish authorities should be contacted for their 
instructions 
 
If you require any further information about this bulletin, please contact 
Lloyd’s Register FOBAS on fobas@lr.org 
 


